

23 June 2016

Dean Sharafi Head of System Management Western Power GPO Box L921 Perth WA 6842

197 St Georges Terrace Perth WA 6000

Postal Address: PO Box 7096 Cloisters Square Perth WA 6850

T +61 8 9254 4300 E wa@aemo.com.au

Dear Dean

## 2016 Ancillary Services Report

Thank you for submitting the amended version of the 2016 Ancillary Service Report on 20 June 2016.

AEMO has conducted an audit of the report in accordance with clause 3.11.12 of the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules. AEMO acknowledges the time and effort which went into this report and wishes to extend its thanks to your team for their contribution.

This letter is to advise that AEMO has approved the amended report. The approved report, along with this letter, will be published on the AEMO website.

Please contact me on (08) 9254 4342 if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

Cameron Parrotte

Kanotte

A/Executive General Manager (WA)